
 

 

 

Tentative Contract 

The Trenton Metro Area Local Executive 

Board discussed the tentative 

agreement on June 25th, 2025 at the 

Local Executive Board Meeting. The 

Executive Board unanimously agreed to 

support the Tentative Agreement. The 

National Rank and File committee 

unanimously approved the Tentative 

Agreement, and the National Executive 

Board also fully supported the 

agreement. All members of the Trenton 

Metro Area Local are urged to vote 

“Yes” on the ratification ballot. 


